
Soup and Chili Showdown
The Soup and Chili Showdown is going into its third year at
the Rideout Community Center in Tahoe City on Feb. 25. The
Tahoe City Recreation Department is inviting all amateur and
professional cooks to show off their culinary talent in this
year’s event which will feature a variety of categories in the
soup and chili division.

Entry  into  the  friendly  competition  is  free,  but
preregistration is required. The event is from 6-8:30pm.

For more information, contact Shaun at (530) 583.3440, ext.14.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/01/soup-and-chili-showdown/

